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Glenda Wiles

From: Hillery Daily <charly.hillery@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 3:32 PM

To: Glenda Wiles

Subject: Re: Senator Daines WSA bill

Sorry, I did not mean to include in your letter the comment about stacked with outsiders. That was a mistake
and I apologize for that part of my letter.

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 20, 2018, at 3:17 PM, Hillery Daily <charly.hillery@gmail.com> wrote:

Ms. Wiles,

[ was one of the over 250 Bitterroot citizens who showed up at the meeting in Hamilton last
week. I strongly oppose this bill and I am upset that you claimed that the meeting was “stacked
with outsiders”. I and my other 249 valley citizens are LOCALS. I have lived in the valley for
30years and my husband is a life long citizen here with many family ties in Ravalli County. We
live in Darby. We support the freedom and liberty of out Montana wild lands. I am both a
motorized and non motorized user of out forests and rivers and an avid recreational user of
wilderness areas and wilderness study areas. I regularly go to the Little Blue Joint area.

All Americans, all residents of Montana and Ravalli County have the God and USA- given right
to speak up and have out voices not only heard, but taken into serious consideration for all
decision making.

Thank you for hearing me and taking all of our opinions seriously.

Dr. Hillery Daily

5677 West Fork Rd
Darby, Mt. 59829
Charly.hillery@gmail.com

Sent from my iPad

Sent from my iPad



